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UPCHARGES APPLY FOR LARGER SIZES

ORDER BY
APRIL

15
THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL TRACK & FIELD

$14.00 Gildan Adult
5.3oz T-Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$16.00 Gildan 5.3 Oz
Heavy Cotton
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$24.00 Nike Legend
Short Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$24.00 Nike Women's
Legend S/S Tee
Available in 3 other
colors.

$28.00 Nike Legend
Long Sleeve T-
Shirt
Available in 3 other
colors.

$28.00 Nike Women's
Legend L/S Tee
Available in 3 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Phenom Short
Sleeve T-Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$22.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom SS T-
Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.

$24.00 BSN SPORTS
PHENOM LS T-
SHIRT
Available in 4 other
colors.

$24.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's
Phenom LS T-
Shirt
Available in 4 other
colors.
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THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL TRACK & FIELD

$24.00 Nike Women's
Dry Balance 2.0
Tank
Available in 3 other
colors.

$44.00 Nike Club
Pullover Fleece
Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$44.00 Nike Women's
Club Pullover
Fleece Hoodie
Available in 3 other
colors.

$35.00 Russell Athletic
Fleece Pullover
Hoodie
Available in 2 other
colors.

$35.00 Russell Athletic
Fleece Crew
Sweatshirt
Available in 2 other
colors.

$32.00 Holloway 60/40
Fleece Jogger
Available in 1 other
color.

$32.00 Holloway Ladies'
60/40 Fleece
Jogger
Available in 1 other
color.

$39.00 BSN SPORTS
Velocity 1/4 Zip
Pullover
Available in 2 other
colors.

$39.00 BSN SPORTS
Women's Velocity
1/4 Zip Pullover
Available in 2 other
colors.

$58.00 Nike Therma LS
1/4 Zip Top
Available in 1 other
color.
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THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL

THE PRAIRIE SCHOOL TRACK & FIELD

$58.00 Nike Women's
Therma All Time
Mock Half Zip
Available in 1 other
color.

$40.00 Nike Dry
Franchise Polo
Available in 2 other
colors.

$72.00 Holloway Range
Jacket
Available in 1 other
color.

$32.00 Nike Flex Woven
Pocket Short
Available in 2 other
colors.

$26.00 Nike Women's
Dry Tempo Short
Available in 1 other
color.

$28.00 CSB-100 Coach's
Boonie Cap
Available in 1 other
color.

$22.00 ON FIELD KNIT
W/POM - Adult
Available in 2 other
colors.
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